
From: Kevin Lowther   

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 10:35 AM 

To: District2 <District2@mckinneytexas.org>; Mayor <Mayor@mckinneytexas.org>; Contact-Planning 

<Contact-Planning@mckinneytexas.org> 

Cc: Tonianne Strohkirch 

Subject: Support of apartment complex on SE corner of Virginia & Hardin ZONE2020-0140 

 

EXTERNAL SENDER ALERT: THIS EMAIL IS FROM AN EXTERNAL SENDER. BE CAUTIOUS WHEN OPENING 

ATTACHMENTS OR CLICKING URLS LINKS. 

 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Please see my attached letter and consider my opinions as any development that goes in on the SE 

corner of Virginia and Hardin will be in my backyard.  I’d be happy to answer any questions or be a part 

of any group evaluating alternatives. 

 

Thank you, 

Kevin Lowther 


